
 

This half term we’re learning about… 

Maths - Addition and Subtraction  

English  - Blue Penguin  
 

Science - Materials  
 

Geography -  Weather and its affects  

 

RE - Celebrations  
 

Art - Colour creations  
 

PSHE - Celebrating Differences  
 

DT - Cooking  

 

Children will continuously be working on  

handwriting, phonics, reading and key skills 

Important Days of the Week… 

Monday 

Rainbows  P.E is on a Monday morning  

This half-term the children will focus on 

Gymnastics in PE. Please make sure your 

child comes into school dressed in their PE kit 

and appropriate footwear. 
 

Reminders: 

 Please ensure that your child’s clothing, water bottles and lunchboxes are clearly labelled 

with their full name. 

 Please make sure that all school reading books are returned weekly, in order for children to 

be issued a new one.  

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

Miss Hough, Miss Cardwell and Mrs Ilyas . 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome back, we hope you had a restful and enjoyable half term.  

We want to say well done to all the children for all their hard work in the first half 
term. They have made a great start to the school year. Thank you for your  

continued support as we venture into this next half term.  

Exciting News 

At the end of last half term, after some  

delays, our new class room was completed 

and we moved in. Children have settled well 

and love their new space.  
 


